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June 1, 2025 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
RE:  Police Checks 
 
Please be advised that the Executive members of the Woolwich Girls Minor Hockey 
Association have requested that all coaching staff and Executive members provide the 
Association and Ontario Hockey Federation with a Vulnerable Sector Records Check 
every three years. 
 
We understand that the cost for this check is reduced for volunteer positions and that 
you require this letter to confirm our request for this report. 
 
I trust you will find all in order.  Should you require anything further, please do not 
hesitate to contact the writer. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Woolwich Girls Minor Hockey Association 
 

Marianne Cooney 

 
Marianne Cooney 
President 
 

 


